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These three bill will do nothing to solve problems and will only ,make it harder for honest gun
owners to purchase and own firearms. 

What we need is a law saying the SP has to process a background check in three days, period.  

I want to go on record as being against these gun control measures.

Robert H Geiger
Banks oregon

-- 
If it ain't broke, don't fix it!
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